Spread the word »







## 2014 Gay Games 9 Participant Satisfaction Survey

Thank you to everyone who was able to respond to the Gay Games 9 Participants Survey. Unfortunately, due to some unexpected technical issues, some of you may not have been able to complete the survey. We apologize for this inconvenience.

If you were not able to complete the survey, we invite you to try again. Your feedback is important to us.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/G9LCDW2

The Federation of Gay Games invites you to participate in our Satisfaction Survey regarding Gay Games 9 in Cleveland + Akron.

## **HELP PLAN THE FUTURE OF THE GAY GAMES!**

Gay Games 9 in Cleveland + Akron was a great success. However, as with any event, there are areas that can be improved. We eagerly await your feedback to help our new partners in Paris create an outstanding Gay Games 10 in 2018.

Please follow the instructions below to participate in the Gay Games 9 Participant Satisfaction Survey. Feel free to use the Comments fields. Your anecdotes and opinions are very helpful.

Choosing the "Prefer Not to Answer" option is the same as leaving the response blank. It can mean "not applicable," if, for example, you were a Cultural participant only and did not receive a Sport participant handbook. You should also select this answer if you mean to say "I don't know."

Email any comments or questions about this survey to: GG9Survey@GayGames.net.

## Your privacy is respected.

The confidentiality of your e-mail address has always been a top priority with the Federation of Gay Games. Your e-mail address will never be disclosed in a public e-mail or sold to a third party.

If you do NOT want to take part in this survey, and you want to have your e-mail address removed from the process, please select the Unsubscribe link below this letter. But of course we hope you will complete the survey because we value your opinion and experience of Gay Games 9.

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you again at Gay Games 10 Paris in 2018!

Joanie Evans, Co-President Kurt Dahl, Co-President On Behalf of the Board of Directors of the Federation of Gay Games

To proceed to the survey, CLICK HERE https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/G9LCDW2

follow on Twitter | friend on Facebook | forward to a friend
You received this email because you are subscribed to the Federation of Gay Games or
the 2014 Gay Games presented by the Cleveland Foundation.

Click here to manage your subscription or to unsubscribe

Copyright © 2014 Federation of Gay Games, All rights reserved.